
 
Kirkby Thore Primary School – Primary PE & Sports Grant 2013-2014  
 
Our total PE & Sports grant for the 2013/14 academic year was £8460. Of that we 
have so far spent £4560 with the balance being spent in the coming summer term.  
 
Throughout the past year, we have spent our sports grant on several projects to 
improve the quality and breadth of PE and sport provision within our school.  
We joined Eden Valley Sports Partnership which has enabled us to participate in 
sporting events and competitions and have welcomed coaches into school to work 
with the children in all year groups on a range of different sports. 
 
The remainder of the funding will be spent on 

 maintaining our existing facilities in the grounds   
 improving the equipment and resources the children use during breaks 
 introducing the children to volley ball, tennis and badminton 
 line marking pitches outside for tennis and in the school hall for indoor 

tennis, volley ball and badminton 
 maintaining good quality PE equipment 

 

Over the next year, we will:  
 Work within our small cluster of schools to organise sporting events and 

competitions 
 Use some of the money to pay for transport to a range of local sports events 
 Train our Year 6 children to become Young Leaders 
 Provide swimming coaches for our Year 3-6 children 
 Introduce the children to a range of new activities in order to increase their 

confidence to try new activities in a different environment 
 Work towards renewing the large climbing apparatus in the school grounds 

 
 
 
 
Christine Wilson 
Headteacher 
 


